
2013-2014 Calendar
August 19 - Classes Begin
September 2 - Closed for Labor Day
October 31 - Closed for Halloween and Harvest Festivals
November 1-3 - Greater Gulf Coast Arts Festival
November 16-22 - Costume Week (Parents Must Attend)
November 23 - Costume Payments Due
November 25-30 - Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday
December 23-January 4 - Closed for Christmas Holidays
January 31 - Late Costume Payments Due
March 10-15 - Costume Fitting Week (Parents Must Attend)
March 17-22 - Closed for Spring Break
April 7-12 - Picture Week (Parents Must Attend)
April 19 - Final Day to Turn in Program Ads
May 26 - Closed for Memorial Day
May 30 - In-studio Rehearsal for The Beauty Within
(all recreational classes and solos only)
May 31 - In-studio Rehearsal for Frankenstein
June 2 - In-Studio Rehearsal for Frankenstein Act 1 and 1st half of Act 2
June 3 - In-Studio Rehearsal for Frankenstein 2nd half of Act 2 and Act 3
June 4 - Tech Rehearsal for The Beauty Within at UWF
June 5 - Dress Rehearsal for The Beauty Within at UWF
June 6 - In-Studio Rehearsal for The Beauty Within (LPAC only)
June 8 - The Beauty Within Performances at UWF
June 9-11 - Frankenstein Tech Week at UWF Theatre
June 12-14 - Frankenstein Performance at UWF Theatre

Special Announcements

Back by popular demand, our “Battle On The Coast” will be
held May 3rd  at the LaBelle Performing Arts Studio. 

More information will be released soon!!

February  Newsletter



Costume Week 
Costume Fitting Week is March 10-15. 
Please mark your calendar so that you 
can have at least one parent or guardian
in attendance. Students will only receive 
costumes if parents are present and 
accounts are up to date. After trying on 
your costume you may discover that it 
needs some alterations.  Alterations will 
need to be made prior to picture week on
April 7-12. Other information pertaining 
to our end-of-year production will be 
handed out during this time. 

Attendance Policy 

Students are strongly encouraged to 
attend class every week in order to 
develop their skills through practice and 
repetition, as well as build the necessary
conditioning for their bodies. A student in
group classes planning to participate in 
the end-of-the year showcase will not be 
allowed more than 4 absences after 
February 1st. Excessive absences make
it difficult for a class to learn the 
necessary choreography (Dance) or 
blocking and lines (Theatre) for the end-
of-the-year showcase. A student may 
choose to make-up absences by taking 
private lessons with their instructor in 
order to review material covered in class.

March 
is

Colon Cancer Awareness Month

In support of our Carrie Meredith, “Team Carrie”
has been formed and we are showing our 
support by walking/running a 5k called "Raise 
Your Voice" for Colon Cancer Awareness on 
March 1, 2014. The race is in Navarre at 9 am 
and if you want to join us please register at the 
following link:
https://secure.getmeregistered.com/get_infor
mation.php?event_id=9813 
If you are unable to walk or run and want to come
out and support the team, please feel free to join 
us and cheer Carrie on to the end! 

Blue Wahoo's game tickets- $9 each

Our Lil' PAC crew will perform at the Blue 
Wahoos Game on April 6th.  You can order 
tickets for this game at the front desk. 
Please come out for the fun and to support 
our boys!!



Spring Break 

Don't forget, Spring Break is coming!  The studio will 
be closed Monday March 17th-Saturday March 22th. 
We will resume our normal schedule Monday March 
24th. 

Picture Week
 Don't forget, picture week is April 7-12  

(Parents Must Attend) 

  

LPA supports the fight for cancer!

Come join our team!

When: Friday May 9th at 6:00 pm
Where: Washington High School

Three easy steps to register:
1. Go to relayforlife.org
2. Scroll down to find a team and type in 

LaBelle Performing Arts
3. Click on join our team 

SPREAD THE WORD!!

This year's end of year production will be

FRANKENSTEIN

Loosely based on the story we all
know and love, our production will

focus on the message “Beauty
Comes from Within.”

www.thewomensgroup.org
(850) 476-3696

7 days a week 11:00 till close
(251) 990-5535On February 22nd, the LPA Company 

competed at the Starpower Dance 
Competition in Mobile, AL.  Our company 
received many overall awards and several 
Judge's Choice awards, including two 
Choreography Awards, Hip Studs Award, 
Creative Concept Award, Sweet n' Sassy 
Award and the Entertainment Award.  Our 
soloists also placed well:  Ella Smith was the
Petite Title winner, with Hayden Lett and 
Reagan McGee as 1st and 2nd runner-up;  
Hannah Stein and Jordan Stein where 1st 
and 2nd runner-up for the Teen Title; and 
Carly Brink was 1st runner-up for the Senior 
Title and Most Photogenic in the 12 years 
and up category.  Reagan McGee, Baylen 
Crance and Gracie Allen were 1st, 2nd and 3rd

in the 11 years and under Most Photogenic 
category.

 


